
Minutes 

Olympic Peninsula Arab Club 

March 26, 2014 

The Monthly meeting of the Olympic Peninsula Arab Club (OPAC) was held at Greg and Julie Poor’s 

home on March 26, 2014, at 6:30 PM. 

Members in attendance:  Renee and Kevin Holt, Yvonne Lunceford, Tim Manring, Joyce and Bill Thomas, 

Vicki Humphrey, Becca Gore, Liz Bailey, Crystal Moore, Emma (Crystal’s Niece), Greg and Julie Poor, and 

Guests Jodi and Vita Olsen. 

 

Treasure report:  $3453.22 in checking account. 

 

Guest introductions by Julie Poor. 

 

Information about the upcoming Bolender clinic in PA was provided to the Members. 

 

April 6th is the ARTT ride at the south side of Sandy Shore, 1 PM start. 

 

Committees: 

TAIL:  Becca, Liz and Tim. Renee will approach Kelly to join as Renee is unable to sit on committee. 

SHOW:  Vicki, Bill, Debbie and Julie. 

 

Liz will try to get the Girl Scout information out of her computer. Would like to invite GS's to Tim's picnic 

on August 2nd.  

 

UPCOMING EVENTS:  TAIL event is July 26th. BBQ at Tim Manring’s Farm is August 2nd. Region 5 trail ride 

in Cle Elum Sept. 5-7. WOW Show is Sept. 13th. 

 

CLINICS:  Talked about having the braiding, wrapping and clipping clinic in the fall. Contacting Tim 

Wigren again for a driving clinic in the fall or winter. Maybe doing another Bolender clinic or a trip to the 

ocean.  

 

Julie Poor gave a brief plea for the Oso mudslide affected horses. A heard of 20 Arabians is cut off from 

the owner. Her daughter was caring for them but was killed in the slide.  Bill motioned to donate $200 

for feed, Becca gave a second. Passed. 

 

Tim Manring had a filly on Monday and reported that after a difficult birth she and mare were fine. 

 

Meeting was adjourned. 

Next meeting is April 23rd at 6:30 PM at Vicki’s home in Port Angeles 

Respectfully submitted, 

Julie Poor 


